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Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope you are all well and enjoying the warmer weather. Here is the latest Scoil Íde news.

Ceremony of Light:

Our Confirmation class celebrated the Ceremony of Light on Tuesday. It was lovely to see everyone in the

church. The Confirmation is next Wednesday 11th May and we wish the class a very happy day.

First Confessions and Communion:

Second class children are busy preparing for their First Confessions and First Holy Communion. A

reminder that First Confessions takes place on 17th May at 6:30pm in the church.

Summer Camp:

Scoil Íde is running a Summer Camp from 27th June - 1st July.  Children will participate in arts, crafts,

sports, music, dance and many more fun activities. More information will be sent to all parents on

Monday 9th May. Bookings will be secured on a first come first served basis as spaces are limited.

The Garden Patch:

The two garden areas are now planted and we await the arrival of colourful flowers. Thanks to our 6th

class children for helping Ms Moore prepare the ground. They did a fantastic job. 1st and 2nd classes did

the planting. We thank Ms Moore for all her hard work with this project.

4th Class Swimming:

Swimming lessons are now finished for fourth class. Thanks to Ms O’Brien and Ms Kelly for organising.

Basketball:

After-school basketball for 3rd class girls is starting on Wednesday 11th May. This is for 3rd class girls

only. A notice will be sent via Aladdin on Monday; please give permission if you would like your daughter

to attend.
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GAA training:

Gaelic football training continues with Ms Warde and Ms Murphy every Wednesday after school until

3:30pm.

ASF:

Classes continue to work on their Run Around Ireland Challenge. Cricket has also started for 1st to 6th

classes. Thanks to Ms Kelly and the Active School Teacher Committee, Ms Duignan, Ms Sweeney, Ms

Greene and Ms Warde  for all their hard work with Active Schools this year.

School Tours:

School tour information and payment links will be available from next week. Check Aladdin for updates.

Website:

We will shortly be updating our school website. Until then follow all our school news on our twitter

account @scoilidepps.

June Bank Holiday:

Please take note of the change to the original school calendar. As a result of having the 18th March off

(the pandemic bank holiday) the school will be closed on Monday 6th June for the public bank holiday

and on Tuesday 7th June. We reopen on Wednesday 8th June.

Thank you for all your continued support and cooperation.

Catherine Keane & the Scoil Íde Team.


